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To: Dr. Steve Pegram and Board of Education 
From: David Fernkopf, OAC Principal 
Date: March 2, 2017 
Subject: March Report 
 
Second Grade Music Program 

Our second grade music program is March 14th at 6:00pm at the high school 
auditorium.   The students and Ms. Jones have been working extra to be ready for the 
program.  The students are very excited to share their hard work with all the parents! 
 
Quarterly Discipline Report 
 Below is a summary of disciplinary actions for Overbrook Attendance Center.  
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I have taken a closer look at the discipline problems we have been having and I have 
narrowed a majority of the discipline problems down to one grade level.  Discussions 
have started with the teachers about what could change to prevent students from being 
sent to the office, along with looking at if any of the students need a discipline plan. 
 
Read-A-Thon and Dr. Suess Birthday- 

A big thank you to PTO for hosting a read-a-thon and celebration of Dr. Suess’s 
Birthday.  The read-a-thon encouraged our students to take extra time to read, and we 
had great participation along with raising a lot of money for the PTO.  To celebrate Dr. 
Suess’s birthday and Read Across America, the PTO brought in a local author to speak to 
our students.  They also provided Santa Fe Trail shirts for all staff and students to help 
celebrate.  
 
Bucket Reward 

At OAC we have rewards when the OAC bucket is filled.  The reward this time was 
a local resident who has a trained Peregrine Falcon that he showed to students.  He had 
information to share with the students about falcons along with a question and answer 
session.  The students were excited for this event. 
 
Parent Teacher Conferences 

OAC will be hosting their spring conferences on Monday, March 13th and 
Wednesday, March 15th.  At these conferences we will be discussing how the school year 
has been going for the students along with any praises or concerns. 


